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Back to School Tuesday 2nd 
January. 
 
 

 
Mrs Hosking and Mrs Burgess  

15th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had an amazing first term 
at St Catherine’s and we would like 
to thank you and the children for 
making us feel so welcome. 

 

 

The Christmas events have been so 
magical and made us all feel very 
Christmassy! 

We especially think, at this time, of 
children around the world who are 
not as fortunate as us. We are very 
grateful for our family, our friends 
and our St Catherine’s community. 

Have a wonderful Christmas filled 
with peace, joy and happiness. 

We look forward to a bright new 
year with you all. 

Best wishes, 

P Fearn & J Bourne 
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Super Citizens for Autumn Term are: 

Oak ~ Juno 

Sycamore ~ Carmen 

Ash ~ Jess 

Hazel ~ Amelia 

Maple ~ Amelia 

 

Oli L and Filip won a Head Teachers 
Award for their sewing. 


